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Dear Parent /Guardian,

We plan to go to Stonehenge on Thursday 3rd October. We will leave school at 9am. Please make sure your child is in school on time. They will need a packed lunch and a rucksack to carry it in. Free school meals will be provided for. They will also need a coat and a pair of wellies as we will be walking across fields. We will return before school ends. 
Thank you to those parents who have made their contribution to the trip. If you have not done so, please pay through parent pay by Friday. Any questions regarding parent pay, please ask at reception. Unfortunately,  if we do not have enough parent contributions, we will have no option but to cancel this trip. 

Yours faithfully,


Mr Collishaw and Mr Low       Year 3 Teachers.

